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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we wrote prayers about Pentecost, saying thank you to God for allowing us the ability to 

spread God’s word. 

In English, we explored different parts of grammar by looking at 1st, 2nd and 3rd person, different 

versions of the past tense, time conjunctions and emotion adjectives as well as beginning to plan 

our big writes. 

In Maths, we explored different graphs including pictograms, bar charts and line graphs and had a 

go at drawing our own. 

In Science, we investigated whether the location or temperature of a liquid affects the rate of 

evaporation. We chose different spots in the playground and created puddles which we checked 

on throughout the day. 

On Thursday afternoon, we had Messy Church where our activities were based around Pentecost. 

We decorated cupcakes, built a city with lego, play a memory game, make doves and fire 

spinners. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Rehan for his amazing prayer about Pentecost and Harriet for our neat 

graph drawing. 

Headteacher's Award: Lily for showing love to her classmates and for always being helpful 

and Max for showing all the school values always. 

Shining Stars: Lily, Rehan, Orson 

Pupil Voice: “At playtime, we were watching the puddles to see if they evaporated.” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Open Worship on Friday 24th May at 2:30pm. All welcome. End of term Friday 24th May. 

Please can you check at home for school reading books with coloured stickers on the side. 

Year 4s will have their Multiplication Check after half term. They can practice on 

www.timestables.co.uk by playing the multiplication check game. 

We will be making banana muffins on Wednesday afternoon and have a Spanish picnic on 

Thursday afternoon. 

http://www.timestables.co.uk/

